
 

 
 

 

Yorkshire Rose Light Blues 
 

 

 
The Light Blues have been created across the province to bring together 

new, young and prospective masons. They facilitate new masons to meet 

socially, help with their learning and development and to share ideas, 

experiences and develop best practices related to freemasonry. It is also a 

forum for them to hold social events, debate masonic issues, develop lasting 

friendships, become better informed, and enjoy like-minded men’s 

company. https://www.westridingfreemasons.info/the-light-blues 

 

Contacts. 

To find the contact details of your local area club please email the contact the 

provincial lead: wrlbcoordinator@yorkshirewestridingfreemasons.org 
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